
From: Berger Mattias [mailto:mattias.berger@scania.com]  

Sent: 07 July 2014 07:38 
To: Paul Timmis 

Subject: SV: Scania LDF-3 approval 

 
Hi Paul, 
At this moment updates on the approval lists is on hold. As long as we do not receive input from suppliers that the formulation has been changed we will 
not distribute any updates (neither removal or introduction of new products). 
  
Sincerely, 
Mattias 
  
Dr. Mattias Berger  
 
Senior Technical Manager  |  Lubrication System, Engine Development  |  Scania CV AB 

SE-151 87 Södertälje, Sweden  
www.scania.com | www.facebook.com/scaniagroup    
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